
 

 

Please be advised that the IPPS 48th Annual Conference 

2020, due to be held in Geelong on Wednesday 20th May to Saturday 

23rd May 2020 has been postponed due to concerns of the spread of 

Coronavirus COVID 19.  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience that this may cause. Conferences 

are most meaningful in face-to-face circumstances.  After consulting 

with our President and Board Committee Members, we decided that it 

would be in the best interests for everyone if we let the rapidly 

changing COVID 19 pandemic situation settle down, and aim to 

reschedule for May 2021.  

 

Confirmed rescheduled date and details will be advised once 

available.   

 

Thank-you for your understanding in this situation.  For those 

Members who have already paid Pre-Conference tour & Registration 

fees, these monies will be refunded back to you. 


